
Hidden Harbor IV
Board of Director Meeting

1/22/2011

President Erik Karlsons called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM 1/22/2011

BOD Members Present

President Erik Karlsons, Vice President Dale Rill, Treasurer Anna Marie Novek, Secretary Rodney Hake, Member at Large Tim Baer

Vanessa Roberson – Legum and Norman Rep.

Owners Present – Q166 Yolanda Posterino



    O161 Ronald Schellhouse



    O365 Sam Magrone

Treasurer Report:  Operating acct $49,408 as of 11/30/2010

Have not received Dec bank statement as of 1/22/2011

Questions were ask of checks to Tony in the amount of $2072 from 11/24, $808 from 11/10 and to Best Pools for $2820 from 11/3/2010  -  Vanessa to follow up and report back to Treasurer

Old Business: 
Vanessa reported that Best Aquatic had made temporary repairs to grommets and this should be covered in the warranty.
The painting was reviewed as Toni walked with East Coast Painting. Some touch up was done. Any missed areas will be redone if noted.
Sliders are still an issue. The cost for each slider repair is not to exceed $1500 per unit. Cost for these repairs are to come from the reserve.

Graffiti was discussed and Vanessa will follow up to make sure it is cleaned. Vanessa will offer to the OC police department the ok to sit in the lot to watch over. 
New Business:

O365 – Sam Magrone reported on leak at bedroom window. Also the gas has leaked out from the living room window and will need repaired. Sam is going to get repair estimate and turn into the Board. This was believed to have been approved previously (2010) and Dale agreed. Unit also has an ant issue that Vanessa will followup with. 

Sam also ask that the minutes be sent out by email to unit owners. Discussion included the possibility of a web site for unit owners to follow for updates.
Q166 - Yolanda Posterino reported on a drain issue at the 1st entrance of the Q building. Vanessa will have Toni take a look and make repairs. 

Discussion on the bolts sticking up at the speed bumps. Vanessa will follow up with this.

Discussion for another Community work day for the Memorial Day weekend  will be considered with Toni gathering a list of things needed done for unit owners to complete. 
The board thanked the unit owners for attending. 

Motion to adjourn by Rodney Hake, Second by Tim Baer 11:00 AM

